
 

 OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR  

 August 11, 2025  

 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
In line with the announcement received from the Office of Innovation and Transformation 
last week, this is to kindly remind you that the Online Petitions and Forms System 

(OPFS) will be down for maintenance from Tuesday 12th of August, 2025 from 7:00  
AM until Thursday 14th of August, 10:00 PM.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 

 

 


